
 

 
 

Headteacher’s Newsletter 28th June  2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Vocabulary Parade  
 
Another wonderful vocabulary parade yesterday to promote our love of words based around the 
theme of our British Values.  Well done to children who took part in parading around the school 
hall in their home made costumes.  A huge well done to our winners: 
Sabiha Iyas (Class2), Dami Omo-Osagie (Class 4), Haroon Mohammad (Class 9) and Safa 
Bashir (Class 12).  They were really delighted in receiving a golden book token from the vending 
machine. 
A big thank you to the parents and carers who attended the celebration assembly. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Let’s get reading - BOOM Reader  
 
 
“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of books.”  - Roald Dahl 
 
Well done to all the children and families who have logged onto Boom reader.  We are pleased 
to announce the most home reading logs recorded on Boom reader this week. 
 
 

Position Name Reads at home 
First Place Aleena Ahmed -  Class 6  36 parent reads  

Second Place Mohammed Wasif Islam -
Class 1 
Affan Mazhar – Class 3 

5 parent reads  

Third Place Zara Yasin – Class 8  4 parent reads  
 

 

Spelling Shed Winners  

Place Total points awarded for 
correct spellings 

Child 

First Place 2,645,674 Lyara Sanches – Class 8 
Second Place 239,152 Husayn Siddiq – Class 8  

Third Place 67,930 Ayyan Rana – Class 10  

 

 

TT Rockstars – CELEBRATIONS!  

The most accurate Class Class 9 
The most active Class  Class 3 
The most improved speed  Umair Usman – Class 5  
The most active player  Aaliyah Iqbal – Class 6  

 
Word Aware  
 
This week’s word is ‘overhead’.  

Please encourage your child to use this word when out and about. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Attendance  
 
Superb attendance again this week whole school was 95%.   
 
Well done to these classes for achieving 95% or above: 
 
Classes 1, 2, 6, 7, 9, 11 and 12. 
 
Class 1 received waffles as they had the highest  attendance last week. 
 
Manchester Festival of Nature  
 
The free Manchester Festival of Nature event takes place at Heaton Park 
on Sunday 30 June 2024.  
 
For more information, visit the website:  

www.lancswt.org.uk/events/manchester-festival-of-nature 

 
 
Oldham Lifelong Learning Courses  
 
With Oldham Lifelong Learning Service, you can take part in classes on 
anything from arts and crafts to first aid or English and maths.  
 
Visit: lifelong.learning@oldham.gov.uk Tel: 0800 525 956 
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